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12 April, 2001

MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD

SUBJECT: Spring chinook found dead at Bonneville’s Adult Fish Facility (AFF).

1. Project biologists received a phone call from Robert Stansell of Fisheries Field Unit notifying them that a spring run adult chinook salmon was found dead in the Adult Fish Facility (AFF) on the afternoon of 11 April 2001. 

2.   Project biologist, Tammy Mackey arrived at the AFF to find a dead adult chinook caught between two layers of netting which had been placed to prevent fish from jumping out of the collection pool.  The fish apparently cleared one section of netting, but failed to clear the second, and thereby slipped in between the nets.  Workers from National Marine Fisheries Service and University of Idaho were trapping fish at the time of the incident.  Unfortunately, no one saw the fish until it was deceased.  The fish was photographed and returned to the river via drain valve 15.

3. Project biologists have since sealed the layers of netting to prevent this happening again.
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